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Questions pursuant to Council Procedure 10.1 

The following questions have been received, on notice, from members of 
the public: 
 
Question One 
 
From Andy Baker to Councillor Alex Porter, Leisure and Tourism 
Portfolio Holder: 
 
“There have been two Landslips on the Cliffs in Holland-on-Sea just to the 
East of Flags Cafe, the most recent being at the beginning of the year. 
Since then the only action that appears to have been taken on the most 
Eastern slip is to remove the Beach Huts affected to another part of 
Holland on Sea, and clear away the debris. 
 
On the other site there has been no action taken, until last week, to either 
remove the debris from the promenade, meaning it has been almost 
completely blocked to those with mobility issues using Wheeled Buggies 
or families with children in pushchairs. 
 
What measures are being taken to ensure there are no further land slips 
at this location to ensure the safety of not only those using the promenade 
but also the footpath that runs above it, and what steps are being taken to 
ensure that the rest of the cliff face is not likely to suffer from the same 
problem and be safe to walk under?” 
 


